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From: Lewis Jones 
Sent: 11 January 2023 16:28
To: Planning Policy
Subject: [EXTERNAL SUSPICIOUS MESSAGE] Planning Objection - LP_Brcl_29, LP_Brcl_12, and 

LP_Brcl_09

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to communicate that I am not in favour of the proposed new homes in Broadclyst, siter 
references LP_Brcl_29, LP_Brcl_12, and LP_Brcl_09 as I believe this will cause issues with increased 
traffic and congestion as well as environment flooding. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Lewis Jones 


